
Dear [Donor's Name], 

On behalf of [Health Clinic Name], I would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your 

generous support. Your contribution has made a significant impact on our mission to provide 

quality healthcare to our community. 

Thanks to your support, we have been able to [mention specific achievements or projects funded 

by the donation, e.g., provide free health screenings, purchase new equipment, etc.]. Your 

kindness and commitment to health equity are truly inspiring. 

We hope to continue this journey with you. Your support allows us to enhance our services and 

reach even more individuals in need. Together, we are making a difference! 

Thank you once again for your generosity. If you have any questions or would like to learn more 

about our ongoing projects, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Health Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


